West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Meeting

August 15, 2012

Meeting was called to order at 3:48.

Members Present:  Denise Thomas, Christin Swords, Donna Powell, Joy Knight, Ann Marie Reilly, John Thomas.

Guests Present:  Mark Kopp, Dayna Waddell, Beth Reardon

Approval of Minutes:  Ann Marie Reilly made a motion to accept the minutes from July 25, 2012 meeting as ammended.  Denise Thomas seconded the motion.  Motion passed by consensus.

Meeting Calendar:  Mr. Thomas announced the winner of the Minority Parent Election.  Erika Gruber is the new member of SBDM.  Ms. Gruber can best meet on Thursdays.  Everyone agreed to meet on the 1st Thursday that school is in session of each month.  Mr. Thomas will email everyone a calendar of meeting dates for the rest of the school year.

Committees:  Sign up sheets for committees are in the workroom.  Each committee is to meet before the end of the month to name a chairperson.  Minutes from each committee meeting will be presented at each SB meeting.  Parents are welcome to attend committee meetings.

MAP Testing/Assessment:

Fall 

Aug 27-Sept 26

Winter

Jan 2- Feb 8 

Spring

Mar 5-May 17

Again we will use RTI, progress monitoring, data boards, and enrichment.

MAP Test results will be sent home to parents.

Program Review:  Mr. Thomas has proposed that WH focus on Writing for our Program Review for 2012-2013.  Reading affects all classes.  Language Arts/Reading teachers will meet with Lakewood teachers to begin the process of setting up a K-8 Writing Plan.  Motion to accept Writing as 2012-2013 Program Review was made by Christin Swords and seconded by Donna Powell.  Motion passed by consensus.

Other Business:  Student Achievement – Mr. Thomas has been rewarding students who were caught being good.  Nannette Johnston has asked that all parents have a positive phone call within the first month of school   Mr. Thomas has made it the expectation that all teachers will call all first period students.  Beth Reardon stated that as a parent she has received these Customer Service calls and she finds them very comforting.  It is always nice to hear positive things about your child.  This is one step towards home visits.  Other counties have been very successful with similar programs.

     Our numbers are low right now.  Our projection was 582 and we had 535 students on the first day.  We expect that number to rise.  We will not be losing any teachers.  After the first couple of weeks, we will adjust classroom sizes as needed.

Adjournment:  Motion to adjourn made by Joy Knight.  Seconded by Denise Thomas.  Motion passed by consensus.
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